
EMNODN
Caring with visibility.

#EMNODNCaringWithVisibility

Experiences of neonatal care for parents and carers with a disability are under-
researched and under-heard.

 
That's why the East Midlands Neonatal Network are reaching out to parents/carers with

a hidden or visible disability who have experienced neonatal care at one of our units.
 

We would love to hear your experiences of our care and see more of you in our Parent
Advisory Groups so we can continue to strive for inclusive neonatal care.  


